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19 November 2018

Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers
Teacher Only Day

Monday 26 November 2018

School will be closed all day
On Monday 26 November all teachers will be involved in a staff Professional
Development day.
School will be closed on this day.
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
b Yours faithfully
John Rohs

§ Principal

- -

Willis Rd, PO Box 72080, Papakura 2244, New Zealand
Phone: (64) 9 296 4400 | Fax: (64) 9 296 4401 | Email: enquiries@papakurahigh.school.nz



